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Welcome back we hope you all had a lovely half term!
Our topic this term is Spring and Nature, Pre-School have enjoyed looking at the 
plants and bugs in our outdoor area. The children have been looking at different 
insects in our Mini beast investigation lab. They have also spent time playing in our 
small world fairy garden.

We are continuing with our letter and sounds each week, the children have really 
enjoyed this activity. Could we please ask that toys are only brought in for the 
purpose of this activity.

We are continuing to encourage independence and ask if you could please encourage 
your child at home in preparation for starting Reception class.

Important Dates:
Thursday 2nd March World book day, children may attend Pre-school dressed as their 
favourite book character.
Friday 24th March Red Nose day (suggested donation of £2)
Pre-school will finish on Friday 31st March for Easter, we will return on Tuesday 18th 
April.

Polite Reminders
   

• If your child is booked in for the extra half hour session between 3-3.30pm 
please can we remind you that they need to be collected by 3.30pm at the latest 
due to afterschool club starting. 

• If someone different is going to be collecting your child please can you inform a 
member of staff and a password can be put in place.  

• Please provide your child with suitable named outdoor clothing in preparation for 
the cold weather i.e. a winter coat, hat, gloves and scarves.


